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STANDING COMMITTEE ON PUBLIC ACCOUNTS 

April 10, 1986 

 

MINUTE NO. 2 

April 10, 1986 at 9:15 a.m. 

 

1. PRESENT: Mr. Shillington in the Chair and Members Glauser, Katzman, Klein, Weiman and Young 

 

Provincial Auditor's Office 

 

W. Lutz, Provincial Auditor 

F. Wendel, Assistant Provincial Auditor 

B. Atkinson, Deputy Provincial Auditor 

 

 

Comptroller's Office 

 

G. Kraus, Comptroller 

G. Benson, Deputy Provincial Comptroller 

 

2. The following document was tabled in the Committee: 

 

EXHIBIT 

 

E4/86 - Minutes of the Executive Mid-Winter Meeting for the Canadian Council of Public Accounts Committees. 

 

3. PUBLIC HEARING: Municipal Employee's Superannuation Commission 

 

Witnesses 

 

Mr. Roy C. Parkinson, Chairman, Municipal Employees' Superannuation Commission 

Mr. Jon Jonsson, Assistant Deputy Minister, Saskatchewan Rural Development 

Mr. Larry W. Aebig, Executive Secretary, Municipal Employees' Superannuation Commission 

 

4. During consideration of the Municipal Employees' Superannuation Commission it was moved by Mr. Katzman that: 

 

The Municipal Employees' Superannuation Commission be required to prepare their financial statements in accordance with 

the Provincial Auditor's Report of 1985 and to otherwise comply with the Provincial Auditor's Report. 

 

A debate arising and the question being put, it was agreed to unanimously. 

 

5. The Committee agreed to present a Special Report to the Legislative Assembly later today regarding the financial statements of  

the Municipal Employees' Superannuation Commission. 

 

6. Municipal Employee's Superannuation Commission: Hearing adjourned. 

 

7. The Committee adjourned at 11:05 a.m. to the call of the Chair. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Craig James E. B. Shillington 

Committee Clerk Chairman 


